Dear Credit Recovery Student!
If you are receiving this slip then that means that we have you on file for having an IEP.  My name is Ms. Gunn and I will be your special services provider for the summer credit recovery term. My role is to not only help you be successful in your credit recovery class but to also collaborate with your credit recovery teacher to insure your success. I will be calling/texting you each week to see how you are doing in your credit recovery class and to make sure you are on track to completing each module and assignment given.  If you are having trouble understanding an assignment please take advantage of the labs held at Mesa Ridge High School. These labs will have credit recovery teachers that are there to help you. Labs are Tuesdays through Thursdays from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. only in the month of June. My contact information is below. I look forward to working with you this summer term. Best of luck!
Ms. Kayla Gunn
Special Services Provider
Email: gunnk@wsd3.org
Phone: 719-432-7022
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